
Exchange of views with MITSUI & CO., LTD. 

(6 October 2025） 

On 6 October2025, Ambassador Asazuma exchanged views with the delegation 

from MITSUI & CO., LTD., who were on a business trip to Namibia. Ambassador 

Asazuma gave a briefing on the political and economic situation in Namibia. 

 

(FLTR）Mr. Ohno(MITSUI & CO., LTD.EUROPE PLC,SVP), Ambassador Asazuma, 

Mr. Okano(MITSUI & CO., LTD.EUROPE PLC, General Manager Johannesburg 

Branch), Mr. Sadamoto(Embassy)  


